
 
 

 

Thursday 29th February 2024 
 

The Biggest Ever Football Session  
Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday 8th March 2024, it is International Women’s Day. To celebrate, we are 
taking part in The Biggest Ever Football Session, which aims to get as many girls 
as possible all playing football on the same day in schools across England.  

Throughout the day, Evo Soccer will be leading an hour-long session for every 
year group of girls. The sessions offer a great opportunity for getting more girls 
into football and taking an important step in making the game as diverse and 
fair as possible. 

We ask that all girls come dressed in PE clothes on this day. The sessions will run 
right up until the end of the day and take part on the playground. We kindly ask 
that children come prepared in appropriate clothing and footwear to suit the 
weather (cuffed tracksuits or jogging bottoms, t-shirt with a sweatshirt and 
trainers).  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Tom Huckstepp  

PE Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dobcroft Junior School 
Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Chair of Governors – Paul Shawley (chair@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Address: Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Telephone: (0114) 236 8075     
Website: www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Email: enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Teacher emails: teachers@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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